
 

 

 

 

Declaration of Failure of Bid 

in the Procurement of CSC RO II’s Provision of Security Services  

for FY 2024 at the ABC of PhP4,488,020   

 

 

The CSC Regional Office II posted an Invitation to Bid on PhilGEPS as an Early 

Procurement Activity for the Provision of Security Services for FY 2024, at the Approved Budget 

for the Contract of PhP4,488,020, on 15 November 2023. After posting the Invitation to Bid, 

however, it was determined that some factors used in computing the ABC did not adhere to existing 

laws and rules. Consequently, continuing with the procurement process would mean violating 

these laws and rules. 

 

As a result, this Office officially declares a failure of bid for the provision of security 

services at the ABC of PhP4,488,020 and cancels the previously posted Invitation to Bid from 15 

November 2023. A new Invitation to Bid, reflecting the revised ABC, will be posted to initiate the 

procurement proceedings.  

 

24 November 2023. 

 

 

Atty. MARITES P. LAPPAY 

Acting Director IV 
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